
Friday 2nd December  

Website: www.broadoak.salford.sch.uk 
Email: broadoak.primaryschool@salford.gov.uk 

Twitter: https://twitter.com/Broadoak_PS 

Dates for your Diary 

7th Dec Y6 Visit to the Imperial War Museum 

9th Dec 
Non Uniform Day - Christmas Jumper 
Charity - Save the Children - Donation on 
P.Pay 

12th Dec 
9:15am - LKS2 Concert 
2:00pm - UKS2 Concert 

13th Dec 
9:15am - UKS2 Concert 
2:00pm - LKS2 Concert 

13th Dec Year Five / Six Disco (6pm - 7:30pm) 

14th Dec 
9:15am - KS1 Concert 
2:15pm - Reception Concert 

15th Dec 
9:15am - Nursery Concert 
2:00pm - KS1 Concert 

16th Dec Parent Voice group 9:00am 

16th Dec KS1 & LKS2 Party Day 

19th Dec Christmas Dinner Day 

19th Dec Broadoak’s Got Talent 

20th Dec EYFS Party Day 

20th Dec School Closes for Christmas Break 

4th Jan School Re-opens 

PTA Christmas Fundraising Appeal 2022  
As shared in the PTA newsletter, parents and carers can make a donation direct 
to the PTA Christmas Fundraising Appeal via their ParentPay account. Please 
select your donation amount from £3 upwards in your child’s account. Thank 
you for your ongoing support. 

After School Clubs - Spring Term 
In next week’s newsletter,  I will be sharing with parents a list of the after 
school clubs that will be available for the Spring Term.  Bookings can be made 
via  ParentPay from 4pm on Monday 12th December.  

Christmas Dinner  
This year, we will be hosting Christmas Dinner on 
Monday 19th December. If your child usually has 
a packed lunch, but would like to have a dinner on 
this day, please email your child’s name/class to 
the school email by Monday 5.12.22. Payment for 
KS2 children will be £2.20 via the ‘Lunch Payment’ 
item on Parent Pay.  

Broadoak’s Got Talent 
This year, we will be once again hosting our Broadoak’s Got Talent Show.  We 
are inviting our KS2 children to share their talents by auditioning during the 
week commencing 12th Dec.  We are looking forward to seeing dancing, 
acting, singing, comedy, magic or any other exciting talents.  A shortlist will 
then be drawn up and the children selected will proceed to the final event due 
to be held in school on Monday 19th December.  I look forward to sharing with 
you the winning act and celebrating the many talents our children have.   

Year 2 Recorder Tuition 
At Broadoak, we are proud to have a strong musical 
ethos within school.  Salford’s Music and Performing 
Arts Service (MAPAS) offer a superb music service with 
peripatetic instrumental tuition for individual pupils, 
whereby children are given the opportunity to play a 
musical instrument throughout the year.   
We are pleased to announce that, from the spring 
term, we will be offering some Year 2 children the 
chance to take part in a weekly recorder group with 
Mrs Haigh from MAPAS. This will take place during the 
school day. We find that this is a good introduction to 
music for the children and some are able to progress 
to other wind instruments in future years.  
The cost of these lessons will need to be met by 
parents and the charges are £5.50 per week. All 
payments must be made half termly in advance via 
ParentPay.  
If you wish your child to be considered for the 
recorder group, then please email 
sarah.stephenson@salford.gov.uk  by Monday 12th 
December in order that we can make the 
arrangements for the  spring term.  

Cross Country Dates - Buile Hill 

Dates Race Time Distance 

10th Dec 

21st Jan 

Y3 & Y4 Boys 9:30am 1000m 

Y3 & Y4 Girls 9:40am 1000m 

Y5 & Y6 Boys 9:50am 1500m 

Y5 & Y6 Girls 10:10am 1500m 

Crossing Patrol 
School has been made aware that, unfortunately, 
there has been no crossing patrol operating on 
Worsley Road.  This service is provided by Urban 
Vision, not the school.  In order to share parent 
concerns, I would ask that you contact the service 
directly on 0161 779 4999.  Thank you for your 
support in this matter. 

Parent Voice Group Meeting 
We will be holding a Parent Voice Group meeting on Friday 16th December at 
9am.  Please could I ask those parents who are members  of this group to email 
school to confirm attendance.  Once confirmation has been received, 
documentation that is due to be discussed will be emailed out. 

Staff Car Park 
Please could I remind parents that the staff car 
park should not be used by parents at drop off or 
collection.  

Christmas Cards 
To assist in organisation at this busy time of year, we are asking children to 
bring Christmas cards during the w/c 5th December.  Each class will have a 
Christmas post-box where the cards can be posted.  All cards will be distributed 
on Friday 9th December. 

Forest School - Year  6 
Next week, the Year 6 children will be taking part in their final Forest School 
session.  Due to the busy timetable, there has been a slight change to sessions.  
The sessions for each of the classes will run as below: 
 
 
 
 
Please can parents ensure that the children come dressed in appropriate 
clothes as they will be taking part in a ‘fire’ activity. 

6D Monday 5th December 

6C 
Tuesday 6th December 

(NB this is a change of day) 
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